26 February 2018

Penrith City Council
Attn: Clare Aslanis
Assessing Officer
PO Box 60
PENRITH NSW 2751

Dear Madam

RE: Wallacia Memorial Park - DA 17/1092

I am writing in support of the CMCT proposal to establish Wallacia Memorial Park.

This found that the Penrith
area was one of the most critical areas for increasing cemetery needs, as the population

grows and ages over the next 50 years.

The CMCT proposal is one which ensures the preservation of the landscape and provides an
important place for public recreation. The pricing offered by a cemetery trust such as

CMCT ensures that affordable cemetery options are available to all in the community that

are not offered by privately held cemeteries.

I respectfully request your positive consideration of this proposal.

Kind regards,
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